
              
  

06.04.2023 
Dear all, 
 
Last week was the final week of International Masterclasses 2023. We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank all those who have made this program a success, whether as a physicist in a research institute, 
as a moderator at videoconferences, as Zoom support, or with other contributions.  

We have seven weeks behind us with a full packed schedule of countless Masterclasses, where we 
informed thousands of high school students about modern physics, showed them how fascinating this 
research is and how curiosity drives physicists keep pushing the boundaries of knowledge. It's wonderful 
to see so many students participating every year and new research institutes offering the program. This 
definitely helps to inspire the next generation and to attract young researchers to HEP!  

We are looking forward to organizing International Masterclasses again next year and to your 
participation in IMC24!  

Kind regards, 
Uta + Ken  
 
www.physicsmasterclasses.org 
twitter.com/physicsIMC 
twitter.com/IppogOrg  
 
Dr. Uta Bilow 
Institute of Nuclear and Particle Physics 
Technische Universitaet Dresden 
Zellescher Weg 19 
01069 Dresden 
Germany 
Email: uta.bilow@tu-dresden.de 
Phone: +49 351 463-32956 
Fax: +49 351 463-33114
 

Kenneth Cecire 
QuarkNet National Staff, University of Notre Dame 
Department of Physics 
225 Nieuwland Science Hall 
Notre Dame IN 46556 
USA 
tel +1-574-631-3343 
fax +1-574-631-3977 
e-mail kcecire@nd.edu  
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